
Dear Kentucky folks: 
 
Erica’s question is a good one you may face too when you go to register kids for the KENTUCKY DISTRICT 
TOURNAMENT for NSDA. 
 
Here is the response Rachel sent her faster than I could along with directions on how to sign up for the 
website (students): 
 

Students must have registered on the NSDA website in order to show up on your roster in Joy 
of Tournaments.   If you log into your school and look at your points, you will see that some 
students do not have a star out to the side of their name.  That star indicates who has a website 
account.   
 
To register for the NSDA website, students should browse here and sign up, then follow the directions to 
link their accounts to their membership records in your NSDA 
chapter.  https://www.speechanddebate.org/join  
 
Please don’t be shy about asking questions.  Look forward to seeing you all soon! 
 
Steve Meadows, Danville High School 
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